
 

 

Cannon County Schools 
301 West Main Street 
Woodbury, TN 37190 

Phone: (629) 201-4801  Fax: (629) 201-4830 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:   

 

May 9, 2024 
 

Cannon County Schools CLOSED on Friday, May 10, 2024 
 

WOODBURY, TN—Cannon County Schools will be closed on Friday, May 10, 

2024, due to flood and storm damage and a water boil advisory for the Woodbury 

Water District.  

 

Director of Cannon County Schools, Ms. Bonnie Patterson, stated, "Cannon 

County Schools will be CLOSED on Friday, May 10, 2024, due to flood and storm 

damage across the county and a water boil advisory that is set to expire at 7 a.m.  

May 11, 2024, for the Town of Woodbury. We have experienced some damage at 

Cannon South Elementary School with a tree down in power lines in the 

playground area.  We have crews working to clear the debris.  Also, multiple sports 

fields have been impacted.  I appreciate your patience as we work to get back to a 

normal routine.” 

 

For media inquiries, please contact Ms. Bonnie Patterson, Director of Cannon 

County Schools, at 629-201-4815 or bonnie.patterson@ccstn.net for local Cannon 

County Schools information. 
  

 

 

 


